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Dear parents and carers,
We have had another short week at school with the Bank Holiday on Monday and
another short week next week with the Coronation Bank Holiday. I had the privilege
of taking our Year 6 pupils to London this week, they had a fantastic time and threw
themselves into every activity with enthusiasm and confidence. There were many
special memories to share, the highlight for many pupils being the Lion King musical
and visit to the Houses of Parliament. We recognise that consistency in extra-
curricular clubs have been a challenge recently in view of the numerous Bank Holidays
and Staff Training Days. We have a solution to this and will be implementing a revised
way of organising extra-curricular activities and will share this when the next round
of booking for clubs open. I will advise on Class DoJo when this next booking round
will open. I hope you all have a lovely weekend. Diolch, Mr Hatwood.
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Extreme Earth – Year 3 and 4
Pupils in Year 3 and 4 have continued their unit of study focussing on tectonic hazards and how humans respond
to life in volcanic regions. They have been busy exploring structures and finding which is the strongest to
withstand earthquakes!

With respect, friendship and care, we learn here and succeed anywhere

Whit Half Term – Holiday Club
Bookings are now open for Whit Half Term
Holiday Club and the staff training day after
the holidays.

Early booking is advised and bookings will
close on Friday 12th May at 10am for those
wishing to pay using the 30 Hour Childcare
Offer (those parents and carers are aware they
use this scheme for pre nursery and nursery)
and Wednesday 24th May at 10am for those
who pay via Stripe/Voucher.

Please do contact childcare@allsaints-
pri.wrexham.sch.uk with any questions or
queries.

Attendance and Punctuality
All schools in Wrexham have now adopted the Local Authority
Attendance Policy. The school adheres to this policy to
promote attendance and punctuality at school. Where a
certain number of sessions are missed, letters are sent to advise
parents/carers of their child’s attendance and to offer support.
Should further sessions be missed, a meeting with the Local
Authority Attendance Officer will be held.
In cases where attendance remains a concern, the Local
Authority can pursue a School Attendance Fixed Penalty
Notice as a last resort.
As previously noted, following the Easter Holidays, the school
will no longer authorise any holidays during term time and
any requests for holidays during term time will be recorded as
an unauthorised school holiday.
Thank you for your support and understanding in this matter.
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Mass and Baking in Year 1 and 2
We have been working on mass in Maths recently so pupils made crown biscuits for the Coronation. They had to
weigh out their own ingredients and read mass using digital scales.
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London – Year 6 - 2023
We had the most incredible visit to London with our Year 6 pupils this week. Our website has all of the photos, but
a snapshot are shared below. I would like to thank the staff for giving up their time to make the visit possible and
thank the pupils for their enthusiasm in making the visit such a success!
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Nursery – Miss Williams 99% 0 sessions

Early Years – Mrs Parker 94% 1 session

Early Years – Mrs Speed 100% 0 sessions

Year 1/2 – Mrs Mort 85% 0 sessions

Year 1/2 – Mrs Dobie 95% 2 sessions

Year 1/2 – Mrs Wright 97% 0 sessions

Year 3 – Mrs Coombes 89% 2 sessions

Year 3/4 – Miss Sedgwick 92% 0 sessions

Year 4 – Mrs Shelmerdine 94% 0 sessions

Year 5 – Mr Holmes 94% 0 sessions

Year 5/6 – Mr Szymura 93% 0 sessions

Year 6 – Miss Jones 92% 0 sessions

Whole School 93% 5 sessions
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Attendance and Punctuality
We continue to focus on improving attendance and punctuality at school, you can see how each class
has been doing in the table below. Whole school attendance has declined this week and we will be
reviewing individual cases of concern and writing to parents and carers to offer support regarding this.

”let your light shine before others, that they may see your good deeds and glorify your Father in 
Heaven.” Matthew 5:16

National Parks – Year 5
As part of their studies about National Parks,
Wales and tourism, pupils in Year 5 have been
busy using ThingLink to create an interactive
map of Wales. Their maps have key features,
whether these are human or physical and some
key information. Pupils worked very hard on
these and we look forward to them developing
further as the unit of work progresses!


